September 20, 2019

Dr. Kunihiro Ohta
Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

(Notice) Possible classroom changes due to aseismic reinforcement
for the ceiling of Room 900

To Students,

Please be advised that aseismic-reinforcing work for the ceiling of Room 900 (Lecture
Theatre) will be implemented and the room will NOT be available from December 2019
to March 2020.

When registering courses, please take note that classes using large classrooms are likely
to be offered in smaller rooms after December 2019 to accommodate the construction,
where seating capacity would be limited.
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